
 

Quarterly Report 
Respectfully Submitted To: Ecumenical Ministries of Perinton 
From: PMUNY Board President Joyce K. McAndrew 
Date: March 6, 2017 

 
1. Actions To Date: January Board Meeting 1/13/17. February meeting 

cancelled due to sickness and vacations 
2. PMUNY Sponsored Winter Programs 2016-17 

*No REC Programs scheduled since October 2016 
*Fully Alive Program held January 20-22, 2017 @ Albion Women’s Prison 
-  35 participants and 8 team members 
2017 Program Schedule 
 ALBION- Fully Alive Program April 21-23, 2017; July TBD and 
October TBD 
 ATTICA-REC April 26, 27, 28, 2017 (Written request received 
and approved 
 AUBURN-REC November 14, 15, 16, 2017 
 GROVELAND-REC-October dates TBD 
 LIVINGSTON- REC July dates TBD 
 WENDE- REC June 2, 3, 4, 2017 and October 27, 28, 29, 2017 

 
3. ATTENTION ALL EMP DIRECTORS 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND 
THE HOOT AT WENDE  CORRECTIONAL 

JUNE 3, 2017 
Interested? 

Joyce is happy to assist with your paperwork. 
Deadline for submission: March 30, 2017. 

See Application Packet attached 
 
 

3. Outreach 
*Speaking engagements at &/or advertising with:  
McQuaid Jesuit Xavier Day March 2, 2017 
Catholic Women’s Retreat March 18, 2017 
*Seeking prayerful support from area congregations re: upcoming   
PMUNY sponsored programs. Will EMP Directors please facilitate this 
for us?  See PMUNY Bookmark/Palanca sheet attached  
*PMUNY articles sent to EMP representatives for publication in church 
bulletins 
*Awaiting word from RIT Marketing professor re: possibility of a  
Marketing Internship with PMUNY 
*Considering possibility of PMUNY receiving financial gifts in the form 
of estates/wills/memorials 
*Exploring The Fundraising Portal  (TFP) whereby a % of online 
shopping purchases can be donated to PMUNY. TFP is specific to faith 



base organizations. The Future of Fundraising, link: 
https://thefundraisingportal.com/faith-based- fundraising . PMUNY is 
exploring  use of a donation page via this link: 
http://pmuny.mytfp.org/index.php  
 

 
4. Quarterly Treasures Report-see attached 
5. Actions Requested 

 Was each director of EMP able to place a PMUNY pocket display in 
your church site? 

  Would you kindly forward to Ray Buchanan the name of your 
church’s outreach person? 

 Are you interested in attending the WENDE HOOT June 3, 2017?  
If so please note:  
Electronic version of new volunteer application, interview form must 
be signed, copy of Driver’s license and references must all be scanned 
and sent to Judy Minnick Volunteer Coordinator at Wende  
Judith.Minnick@doccs.ny.gov by March 30th. Joyce will help anyone 
who wants assistance with paperwork. 

 Would you please disperse and collect Palanca /Bookmarks to your 
congregations asking church members to write a note of 
encouragement/prayer/sacrifice for the success of the June REC at 
Wende? 

 We welcome communication: 
PHONE NUMBER…585-633-0184  
ADDRESS… PO BOX 10106 Rochester, NY 14610,  
PMUNYWEBSITE…www.pmuny.org  
EMAIL…pumnyorg@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Fundraising Portal link: 
https://www.thefundraisingportal.com  

 

 



  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


